
State of Florida 
" .  

DATE: September 16, 1996 
TO: Division of Re eporting 
FROM: Timothy Vacca 
RE: Docket No. 9 

or Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
%U - Application for rate increase and for increase in service 

availability charges in Lake County by Lake Utility Services, Inc. 

Please file the attached letter from Nicholas Silverio, dated September 5,1996, and 
a petition with signatures from the residential homeowners of the Lake Ridge Club 
Subdivision, dated September 2, 1996, in the above referenced file of this docket. 

TV/mw 

cc: Division of Water & Wastewater (Willis, Austin, Crouch 
Merchant, Munroe, Rendell, Zhang) 

L: .-.A 



NICK SILVER10 
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2 September 1996 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket # 960444-WU (Proposed rate increase in Lake County) 

With reference to the aforementioned, please be advised that the 
undersigned, residential homeowners of the Lake Ridge Club Subdivision, object 
strenuously to the proposed new rates and charges, as submitted by Lake Utility 
Services to the Florida Public Service Commission for their perusal. 

While it is feasible to expect a fair return on the utility's investment] as 
well as to seek a fair general rate increase, it is the wide range between existing, 
interim, and final rates, that raises serious concerns. The rate increase, as proposed 
by Lake Utility Services, in our opinion is excessive] and we request re-evaluation of 
the initial application filed on 9 July 1996. 
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